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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Design Overlay Zone Amendments,
Recommended Draft

Please extend the (m)-overlay to Arbor Lodge, specifically to the area at N Rosa Parks and N
Denver Avenue. As a resident in the neighborhood, I have advocated for density near the lightrail
and shopping areas nearby. In addition to adding housing that allows folks to walk to transit, we
should also make sure to add space for other walkable amenities like ground floor retail, restaurants

and gathering places.
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